

MODIFIED GOLF AT WILLOWBROOK GOLF COURSE

Updated May 6, 2020

For the benefit of all players, please observe the following County of San Diego requirements:

- If you are sick or are feeling sick, please do not come to the golf course.
- No rental clubs or equipment will be available.
- Scheduled tee times ONLY. No walk-ons.
- Each golfer will handle and care for their own bag and equipment.
- Wash your hands before arriving at the course.
- Staff will check the temperature of each player upon entry to the course.
- All golfers must wear facial coverings.
- Arrive 15 minutes before your tee time.
- Credit card only, no cash will be accepted.
- Maintain a minimum of 6 feet of space between players.
- Do not congregate together on the tees, fairways and greens.
- We encourage golfers to wash their hands immediately after play.
- Leave the property after your round is finished.

For your safety the following course accessories have been modified:

- Golf Carts Golf cart usage is prohibited unless 55 years of age and older or necessary to meet ADA requirements. We encourage golfers to walk the course.
- Flagsticks Flagsticks will remain in place. Do not touch. The cups have been modified.
- **Bunker Rakes** Bunker rakes have been removed. Smooth your footsteps if practical, improve your lie as needed, or make a drop outside the bunker, no closer to the hole, without a penalty.
- Ball Washers The ball washer have been removed. Use your towel to clean your golf ball.
- On-Course Restrooms On course restrooms will be closed.
- **Putting Green** The putting green will be open. Maintain a minimum of 6 feet of space between players.
- Willowbrook Grill The grill is open for take out only.

Clearly, these have been trying times for all of us. Our top priority is your health and safety, our staff's health and safety and the health and safety of the public at large.